
 

 

 
 

             OFFICE FOR REPARATIONS 
 

NOTICE 
 

INVITATION TO BENEFACTORS TO CONTRIBUTE TO THE EASTER ATTACK 2019 VICTIM 
FUND 

 
The Supreme Court of Sri Lanka,  by its Order in SCFR Nos. 163/2019, 165/2019, 166/2019, 
184/2019, 188/2019, 191/2019, 193/2019, 195/2019, 196/2019, 197/2019, 198/2019, and 
293/2019  has directed  this Office to – 

a) establish a Victim Fund  to provide compensation to victims and families aggrieved 
by the bomb attacks that occurred on April 21, 2019; and 

b) formulate a scheme to award compensation to victims, in a fair and equitable 
manner; and 

c) invite any generous benefactors and donors to contribute towards this Fund. 
 

The Office for Reparations has established a Fund and has formulated the scheme to grant 
compensation from monies received to the Fund. The scheme is posted on the website of 
this Office - www.reparations.gov.lk 
 
The Office for Reparations hereby calls upon those who wish to contribute to this Fund, to 
make their contributions to the following Account- 

Easter Attack April 2019- Victim Fund 
Current Account No. 0090167960 
Bank of Ceylon, Rajagiriya Branch 
608/1 Nawala Road, Rajagiriya. 

 
 
Chairperson 
Office for Reparations 
No. 40 Buthgamuwa Road, 
Rajagiriya. 
January 29th, 2023 
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